
Announcement 

Thursday, March 2, 2023 

B Day  

Good Morning Arrowhead!  

 

Today we’d like to recognize Sojourner Truth, an American activist for civil rights. She was the 
first black woman to win a trial against a white man, and she delivered the famous speech “Ain’t 
I A Woman?” advocating for black women to be included in the Women’s Rights Movement. 

 
 
 
Attention basketball spectators, all games are WIAA games and not Arrowhead 
games.  All tickets are $6.00 for each game.  Please make sure to purchase tickets on 
GoFan or bring cash for these games.   
 

 

 
 

 

Intramural 3 v 3 Hockey players!  Sign-up forms are due today, March 2nd.  We need a 
minimum of 4 teams of 6 in order for this program to run.   
 
 
Attention all Valorant players:  The Arrowhead esports team is looking for Valorant 
players to compete against students from other schools.  If interested, reach out to Mr. 
Flesch or Mr. Skaros as soon as possible.  The Arrowhead E Sports club will have open 
play time on Today, March 2nd in the North Campus library after school until 
4:00.  Everyone is welcome to come and play.  Bring your own devices and games and 
bring a friend.   
 
 
 


